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Date:  March 18, 2024 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Ted Wolf, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project # SST23-18 Award 
 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Cactus Asphalt 

for project #SST23-18 for the slurry seal treatment of various streets within the city for a not to 

exceed amount including 10% contingency for unforeseens of $596,124.32.  

 

This work is allocated in the current fiscal year Street Sales Tax budget and is part of Public 

Works’ Fiscal Year 2024 Capital Improvement and Street Maintenance Plan presented to City 

Council in July 2023. The work involves the slurry seal of portions of Superstition Blvd., 

Tomahawk Rd., Southern Ave., Cortez Rd., 16th Ave., Baseline Ave, and Goldfield Rd. within 

the city limits. 

 

The work is expected to last for two weeks in June 2024.  Work would occur during the daytime 

hours only with limited impacts to vehicular traffic lanes and adjacent side streets and 

driveways.  

 
 


